Cease Fire Resolution

Shoshana Zazula <shoshana.zazula@comcast.net>

Wed 6/12/2024 6:33 PM

To:Peg Crowe <pcrowe@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Paul Condon <pcondon@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Amanda Linehan
<alinehan@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Ryan O'Malley <romalley@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Ari Taylor
<ataylor@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Stephen Winslow <swinslow@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Chris Simonelli
<csimonelli@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Jadeane Sica <jsica@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Craig Spadafora
<cspadafora@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Karen Colén Hayes <kcolonhayes@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>;Carey McDonald
<cmcdonald@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>

Cc:Mayor Christenson <mayor@cityofmalden.org>;Carol Ann Desiderio <CDesiderio@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>

Dear City Councilors:

| understand that the proposed Cease Fire Resolution was referred to committee. Although we
would all like an end to the war and violence, | again urge you not to pass a Cease Fire
Resolution in Malden for a few reasons:

1) Mainly | feel that it is beyond the scope of Malden city government to opine on how another
country uses its military to protect itself.

2) A cease fire without an end to Hamas terrorism will put the safety of Israel at risk.

3) By involving itself in this conflict, the city council seems to be aligning itself with antisemites
who are equating Israel defending itself to the violence committed by Hamas in the first place.
This dangerous false equivalency has put the safety of Jews at risk across our country. I've
only known Malden as a diverse but peaceful place to live. The council should not risk
changing that with the precedent it would be setting with this resolution.

Please focus your energies on keeping our city a safe and vibrant place to live and not on
solving international conflicts.

-Shoshana Zazula
Ward 3

57 Glenwood St.
Malden, MA 02148



